

All Saints' Catholic Voluntary Academy

The Aquinas Catholic Academy Trust

Headteacher: Paul Greig

08 June 2017

Dear Applicant

Post: Head of History

Can I thank you for taking time to read the details of the post for our new Head of History which we have sent you. I would encourage you to visit our website (www.allsaints.notts.sch.uk) where you will find an abundance of information regarding our thriving academy.

Broomhill Lane

01623 474700 01623 471118

Email: admin@allsaints.notts.sch.uk Website: www.allsaints.notts.sch.uk

Mansfield Nottinghamshire

NG19 6BW Tel: 01

If, after reading the information you are interested in joining us please complete the enclosed application form, together with a letter of application outlining:

- Your experience to date
- How this has prepared you for the role

Completed forms and letters should be returned to Mr P Greig, Headteacher, All Saints' Catholic School, Broomhill Lane, Mansfield, Nottinghamshire NG19 6BW.

The closing date for applications is 9 am Monday 19 June 2017

Yours sincerly

P Greig Headteacher